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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 1:53 PM
To: 'Paula Sime'
Subject: RE: RO#2515 Sampling Schedule

Paula, 
  Your request to monitor the new wells semi‐annually in the second and fourth quarters is approved. 
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm 
 
 

From: Paula Sime [mailto:psime@ERI-US.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 4:58 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#2515 Sampling Schedule 
 
Hi Barb, 
  
The monitoring wells at Former Exxon 70234 (3450 35th Avenue, Oakland, RO#2515) have been monitored and 
sampled for four consecutive quarters now (first through fourth quarters 2009).  ERI is evaluating this site for a semi-
annual sampling schedule.  The concentrations and groundwater flow direction have been consistent at the site over the 
course of the past year.  It appears that maximum concentrations occur during the fourth quarter, which is consistent with 
the maximum concentrations at the adjacent ConocoPhillips site.  TRC is monitoring the adjacent ConocoPhillips site 
semi-annually during second and fourth quarters.  ERI proposes reducing monitoring and sampling at the former Exxon 
site to semi-annual during the second and fourth quarters and continuing concurrent monitoring with the adjacent site. 
  
Let me know if you concur with this request and give me a call if you would like to discuss. 
  
Thank you, 
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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Privileged And Confidential Communication:  This electronic transmission, and any documents attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act (18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or privileged information, and (c) are for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) named above.  If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender and delete the electronic 
message.  Any disclosure, copying, distribution, action taken, or use of the contents of the information received in error is strictly prohibited and may 
be unlawful. 

  


